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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Mr Ian Solkin of The Parkway Hotel, Cwmbran Drive, Cwmbran. NP44 3UW has 

applied for approval of The Parkway Hotel, Cwmbran Drive, Cwmbran. NP44 3UW as 

premises at which marriage / Civil Partnership may be solemnized. 

 

The application and the plan accompanying it can be inspected at the Civic Centre, 

Pontypool, Torfaen between the hours of 9.00 am and 4.30 pm Monday to Friday until 

the application has been determined or withdrawn. 

 

Any person wishing to object to the grant of approval should send his or her objections 

to Chantell Hatherall, Superintendent Registrar, Torfaen County Borough Council, 

Civic Centre, Pontypool NP4 6YB setting out the reasons for the objection.  Any such 

objection must be received not later than 21 days from the date of the publication of 

this notice. 

 

Chantell Hatherall 

Superintendent Registrar 

Torfaen County Borough Council 

Civic Centre 

Pontypool 

Torfaen 

NP4 6YB 

 

 

 

30th July 2025 

 


